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Heller Statement on Lody Smith
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the death of former State Forester-Firewarden Lowell V. “Lody” Smith of Carson City.
"Lody Smith was a devoted public servant for the state of Nevada and he will be missed. His dedication to conservation and management of our state’s land will no doubt have long-lasting effects. My thoughts and prayers go out to his family and loved ones,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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